
NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

DECISION SHEET 
 

Meeting of the Southern Rural Committee held in the Spirella Ballroom, 
Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City 

on Thursday, 18th May, 2017 at 8.06 pm 
 

 
1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors John Bishop, Faye S. Frost and Mrs C.P.A. 
Strong. 

 
1 APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN  

 
RESOLVED: That Councillor D.J. Barnard be appointed Chairman of the Southern Rural Committee for 
the 2017/18 Civic Year. 
 

2 APPOINTMENT OF VICE-CHAIRMAN  
 
RESOLVED: That Councillor Cathryn Henry be appointed Vice-Chairman of the Southern Rural 
Committee for the 2017/18 Civic Year. 
 
 
 


